
From: Corinne McGrady [mailto:corinn[REDACTED]   
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 2:52 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY 
 
Please do not allow Amazon to undermine the marketplace. 
 
Their actions have no regard for the long range interest of readers and 
authors or the health of literature and ideas. 
Don't help Amazon punish readers. There are already too few bookstores, 
don't needlessly imperil those that still remain. 
My nearest bookseller is twenty miles away, the next closest these days is 
forty-five miles away and they're both terribly important to me. I'm a 
passionate reader, I depend on them. They're both having a tough time as 
it is. 
 
Don't make it harder for them to survive, especially since Amazon's aim 
was clearly to create a monopoly. 
 
Corinne McGrady 
PO Box 27 
Lilliwaup, WA 98555 
 




